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Date:    October 6, 2014 
Time:  1:30 P.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Armed Robbery      
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating an Armed Robbery that occurred in the 300 
block of Broad St. on Monday, October 6, 2014 at about 1:00AM.   
 
A 26 year-old male from Oshkosh said he was walking in the 300 block of Broad St. when he 
was robbed at gunpoint by three males.  A cell phone and keys were taken from the victim 
before the three suspects ran from the scene.   
 
The description given of the first suspect was a male black, 5’8”, 155lbs, having longer 
dreadlocks and wearing a t-shirt.  He also had a handgun which he pointed at the victim.  The 
second suspect was a male black, 5’9”, 160lbs and having short hair.  The third suspect was 
described as being a male black, 5’7”, and 140lbs.  All three suspects were described as being 
in their twenties.     
 
No arrests have been made at this time and the Oshkosh Police Department continues its 
investigation.   

If you have information about this incident, please contact the Oshkosh Police Department at 
(920) 236-5700.   

If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County 
Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637, or go to:  
www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web. 

The Oshkosh Police Department is advising citizens that if you need to be out at a late hour, try 
to stay in a group.  Lone individuals can be targets for criminals and are more susceptible to 
having a crime attempted against them.      
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